
Chinese and Malay Languages Fortnight 

Posted on 22 Jan 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are pleased to inform you that the Mother Tongue Language Department will be conduc�ng the 
above-men�oned over 2 weeks in Term 1 to promote the Chinese and Malay languages and cultures. 

A range of literary and cultural ac�vi�es has been planned to engage the students in ac�ve and 
authen�c learning during as well as a�er school hours. For the ac�vi�es held a�er curriculum hours, 
external vendors are engaged to further enhance the learning of the languages and cultures. The 
schedule of these ac�vi�es is atached for your reference. 

Par�cipa�on in these ac�vi�es is compulsory unless there are valid reasons. We believe your child/ward 
will have an enriching learning experience. 

Should you need clarifica�ons, please contact Mr Kong Hou Kit, HOD/MTL at 64436848 or email address:  
kong_hou_kit@schools.gov.sg. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

File atachments 

2024 MTL Fortnight.pdf 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y5HR_oE9b4B4yeL6YROEOVMA7sCDR4AL/view?usp=drive_link

